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Madrid, 18" May 2015

Dear President,

Thank you for your kind letter and the invitation to remain members of UNICA.
Unfortunately, as our Pro Vice Chancellor for International Relations explained to Prof
Saso, our financial situation makes it impossible to reconsider our membership at least
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This situation has forced us to revise all our memberships to international associations
and networks and we are in a process of redefining our strategy. It has become very
important to us that if we belong to an association we are able to contribute to it and,
in turn, benefit from what it can offer. We appreciate everything UNICA can offer to
our university, but we cannot at the moment participate more actively in the activities
UNICA organizes and this has also contributed decisively to our decision.

We are optimistic that our financial situation will improve in the future and in that
case, we will contact UNICA again to apply for the membership and re-join the
network.

Thank you for your understanding.

Best regards.

’%VW‘V\

José M. Sanz


assistant
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